
  

 

 

679 product(s) match your criteria 

 
Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

185008 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 5 years None 80% 

185009 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Additional 

Borrowing - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 5 years None 85% 

http://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/lendingcriteria/ltvs/index.aspx
http://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/lendingcriteria/ltvs/index.aspx
http://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/lendingcriteria/ltvs/index.aspx
http://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/lendingcriteria/ltvs/index.aspx
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

184869 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 2 years None 75% 

185019 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 5 years None 85% 

184860 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 2 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

184872 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 2 years None 90% 

185018 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 5 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

184858 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 2 years None 60% 

184862 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 2 years None 90% 

184861 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Additional 

Borrowing - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

184870 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 2 years None 80% 

184868 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 2 years None 60% 

185017 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 5 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

184871 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 2 years None 85% 

185020 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 5 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

185010 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 5 years None 90% 

185007 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 5 years None 75% 

185016 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 5 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

185006 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 5 years None 60% 

184859 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £15,000 

Additional 

Borrowing - 

Green 

Fixed 0.00% 2 years None 75% 

187122 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.34% 5 years £1,499 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187107 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.34% 5 years £1,499 60% 

187100 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.39% 5 years £999 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187353 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 4.39% 5 years None 60% 

187126 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.39% 5 years £999 60% 

187133 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.39% 5 years £999 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187111 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.39% 5 years £999 60% 

187161‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 4.44% 5 years £1,499 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187432 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 4.44% 5 years £999 60% 

187148† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Remortgage Fixed 4.44% 5 years £1,499 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187140† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Remortgage Fixed 4.49% 5 years £999 60% 

187153‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 

Remortgage Fixed 4.49% 5 years £999 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187108 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.50% 5 years £1,499 75% 

187123 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.50% 5 years £1,499 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187086 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.54% 5 years £1,499 60% 

187096 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.54% 5 years £1,499 60% 

187101 

Hide details 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.55% 5 years £999 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187113 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.55% 5 years £999 75% 

187334 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.58% 5 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187341 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.58% 5 years None 60% 

186079 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.59% 3 years £999 60% 

187079 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 4.59% 5 years £999 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
186333 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 4.59% 3 years None 60% 

186072 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.59% 3 years £999 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187090 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.59% 5 years £999 60% 

187433 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 4.60% 5 years £999 75% 

187087 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.62% 5 years £1,499 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187097 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.62% 5 years £1,499 75% 

187124 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.63% 5 years £1,499 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187109 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.63% 5 years £1,499 80% 

187125 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.63% 5 years £1,499 85% 

187110 Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.63% 5 years £1,499 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187327 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.63% 5 years None 60% 

187320 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.63% 5 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187426 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.64% 5 years £999 60% 

187127 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.64% 5 years £999 75% 

187368‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 4.64% 5 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187134 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.64% 5 years £999 75% 

187354 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 4.64% 5 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187429 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.64% 5 years £999 60% 

187360† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Remortgage Fixed 4.64% 5 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187091 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.67% 5 years £999 75% 

187080 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 4.67% 5 years £999 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187115 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.68% 5 years £999 80% 

187102 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.68% 5 years £999 80% 

187450 

Hide details 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 4.68% 5 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187117 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.68% 5 years £999 85% 

187103 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.68% 5 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187149† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 4.69% 5 years £1,499 75% 

187056 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.69% 3 years £999 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187088 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 4.69% 5 years £1,499 80% 

187162‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Remortgage Fixed 4.69% 5 years £1,499 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187049 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.69% 3 years £999 60% 

187098 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.69% 5 years £1,499 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187427 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.72% 5 years £999 75% 

187430 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.72% 5 years £999 75% 

187434 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 4.73% 5 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187092 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.74% 5 years £999 80% 

186334 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 4.74% 3 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187099 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.74% 5 years £1,499 85% 

186080 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.74% 3 years £999 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187042 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.74% 3 years £999 60% 

187089 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 4.74% 5 years £1,499 85% 

187081 First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 4.74% 5 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
186073 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.74% 3 years £999 75% 

187328 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.74% 5 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187154‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Remortgage Fixed 4.74% 5 years £999 75% 

187141† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 4.74% 5 years £999 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187321 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.74% 5 years None 75% 

187342 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.77% 5 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187335 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.77% 5 years None 75% 

184726 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.78% 10 years £999 60% 

185100 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 4.78% 10 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

185101 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 4.78% 10 years None 75% 

184733 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.78% 10 years £999 60% 

184727 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.78% 10 years £999 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

184734 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.78% 10 years £999 75% 

187082 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 4.79% 5 years £999 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187009 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.79% 2 years £999 60% 

187057 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.79% 3 years £999 75% 

187247 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 4.79% 2 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187043 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.79% 3 years £999 75% 

187071‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 

Remortgage Fixed 4.79% 3 years £999 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

186998 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.79% 2 years £1,499 60% 

187428 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.79% 5 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
186972 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.79% 2 years £1,499 60% 

187050 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.79% 3 years £999 75% 

187002 Rate Switch Fixed 4.79% 2 years £999 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187093 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.79% 5 years £999 85% 

187451 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 4.79% 5 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187431 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.79% 5 years £999 80% 

186314 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.79% 3 years None 60% 

186983 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.79% 2 years £1,499 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187063† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 4.79% 3 years £999 60% 

186321 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.79% 3 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187167 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.82% 10 years £999 75% 

187186 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.82% 10 years £999 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187187 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.82% 10 years £999 75% 

187173 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.82% 10 years £999 60% 

187174 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.82% 10 years £999 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187166 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.82% 10 years £999 60% 

187330 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.83% 5 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187322 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.83% 5 years None 80% 

187323 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.83% 5 years None 85% 

187329 Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.83% 5 years None 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187179 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.83% 10 years £999 60% 

187180 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.83% 10 years £999 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

186965 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 4.84% 2 years £999 60% 

186973 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.84% 2 years £1,499 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187024† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 4.84% 2 years £1,499 60% 

187314 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.84% 5 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

186976 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.84% 2 years £999 60% 

187037‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Remortgage Fixed 4.84% 2 years £1,499 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

186984 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.84% 2 years £1,499 75% 

187307 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.84% 5 years None 60% 

186987 

Hide details 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.84% 2 years £999 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
186999 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.84% 2 years £1,499 75% 

187452 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 4.88% 5 years None 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187447 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.89% 5 years None 60% 

187016† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Remortgage Fixed 4.89% 2 years £999 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187316 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.89% 5 years None 80% 

187444 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.89% 5 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187277 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.89% 3 years None 60% 

187317 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.89% 5 years None 85% 

187417 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.89% 2 years £999 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187248 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 4.89% 2 years None 75% 

187310 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 4.89% 5 years None 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187119 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.89% 5 years £999 90% 

187309 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 4.89% 5 years None 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187029‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Remortgage Fixed 4.89% 2 years £999 60% 

187369‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 4.89% 5 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187003 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.89% 2 years £999 75% 

187104 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.89% 5 years £999 90% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

186966 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 4.89% 2 years £999 75% 

187308 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.89% 5 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187010 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.89% 2 years £999 75% 

187315 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.89% 5 years None 75% 

186977 

Hide details 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.89% 2 years £999 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187423 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 4.89% 2 years £999 60% 

187284 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.89% 3 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

186989 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.89% 2 years £999 75% 

187420 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.89% 2 years £999 60% 

187361† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 4.89% 5 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

185082 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.90% 10 years None 75% 

185089 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.90% 10 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187094 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.90% 5 years £999 90% 

185081 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.90% 10 years None 60% 

185088 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.90% 10 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187083 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.90% 5 years £999 90% 

187390 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.94% 10 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187421 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.94% 2 years £999 75% 

187397 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.94% 10 years None 75% 

187389 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.94% 10 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

186315 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.94% 3 years None 75% 

187445 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.94% 5 years None 75% 

187448 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.94% 5 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187064† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 4.94% 3 years £999 75% 

186322 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.94% 3 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187396 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.94% 10 years None 60% 

187424 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 4.94% 2 years £999 75% 

187446 

Hide details 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.94% 5 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187072‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 4.94% 3 years £999 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187449 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.94% 5 years None 80% 

187418 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 4.94% 2 years £999 75% 

187193† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Remortgage Fixed 4.98% 10 years £999 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187201‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 4.98% 10 years £999 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187331 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.98% 5 years None 90% 

187194† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Remortgage Fixed 4.98% 10 years £999 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187200‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 4.98% 10 years £999 60% 

187324 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.98% 5 years None 90% 

187025† Remortgage Fixed 4.99% 2 years £1,499 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187278 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 4.99% 3 years None 75% 

187285 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.99% 3 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187291† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 4.99% 3 years None 60% 

187038‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 4.99% 2 years £1,499 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

184729 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.99% 10 years £999 85% 

187000 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.99% 2 years £1,499 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187299‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 4.99% 3 years None 60% 

185103 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 4.99% 10 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187001 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 4.99% 2 years £1,499 85% 

185102 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 4.99% 10 years None 80% 

187168 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 4.99% 10 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

184728 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 4.99% 10 years £999 80% 

186985 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.99% 2 years £1,499 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187175 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 4.99% 10 years £999 80% 

184735 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.99% 10 years £999 80% 

184736 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 4.99% 10 years £999 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

186986 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 4.99% 2 years £1,499 85% 

187188 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 4.99% 10 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187376 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.00% 10 years None 60% 

187377 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.00% 10 years None 75% 

187355 

Hide details 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 5.00% 5 years None 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187384 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.00% 10 years None 75% 

187383 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.00% 10 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187128 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.00% 5 years £999 80% 

187135 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Fixed 5.00% 5 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187017† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Remortgage Fixed 5.04% 2 years £999 75% 

187176 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.04% 10 years £999 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187221 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.04% 2 years None 60% 

187058 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.04% 3 years £999 80% 

186979 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 5.04% 2 years £999 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187189 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.04% 10 years £999 85% 

187182 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.04% 10 years £999 85% 

187030‡ 

Hide details 

Remortgage Fixed 5.04% 2 years £999 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187181 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.04% 10 years £999 80% 

187051 

Hide details 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.04% 3 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187059 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.04% 3 years £999 85% 

186993 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 5.04% 2 years £999 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
186978 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 5.04% 2 years £999 80% 

186991 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 5.04% 2 years £999 80% 

187169 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.04% 10 years £999 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187214 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.04% 2 years None 60% 

187052 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.04% 3 years £999 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187136 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Fixed 5.05% 5 years £999 85% 

187129 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.05% 5 years £999 85% 

187356 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 5.05% 5 years None 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187311 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.07% 5 years None 90% 

187318 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.07% 5 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

186974 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 5.09% 2 years £1,499 80% 

187215 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.09% 2 years None 75% 

187044 First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.09% 3 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187222 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.09% 2 years None 75% 

186975 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 5.09% 2 years £1,499 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187045 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.09% 3 years £999 85% 

187228 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.09% 2 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187235 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.09% 2 years None 60% 

187270 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.09% 3 years None 60% 

187441 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 5.09% 2 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187425 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 5.09% 2 years £999 80% 

187411‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 

Remortgage Fixed 5.10% 10 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187403† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.10% 10 years None 60% 

187410‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.10% 10 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187404† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Remortgage Fixed 5.10% 10 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187343 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Fixed 5.13% 5 years None 80% 

187336 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.13% 5 years None 80% 

187236 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.14% 2 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187442 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 5.14% 2 years None 75% 

187229 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.14% 2 years None 75% 

187292† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.14% 3 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

186968 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 5.14% 2 years £999 85% 

186967 

Hide details 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 5.14% 2 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187300‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 5.14% 3 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

187344 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Fixed 5.18% 5 years None 85% 

187337 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.18% 5 years None 85% 

187419 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 5.19% 2 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187198† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.19% 10 years £999 85% 

187422 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 5.19% 2 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187203‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.19% 10 years £999 85% 

187205‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.19% 10 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187137 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.19% 5 years £999 90% 

186074 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.19% 3 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187132 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.19% 5 years £999 200% 

187271 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £2,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.19% 3 years None 75% 

187195† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.19% 10 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

186335 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 5.19% 3 years None 80% 

186081 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.19% 3 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187202‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.19% 10 years £999 80% 

187196† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.19% 10 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187262‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 5.19% 2 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187130 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.19% 5 years £999 90% 

187131 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.19% 5 years £999 95% 

187046 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.19% 3 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187053 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.19% 3 years £999 90% 

187357 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 5.19% 5 years None 90% 

187254† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.19% 2 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187060 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.19% 3 years £999 90% 

187207 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.24% 2 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187386 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.24% 10 years None 85% 

187385 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.24% 10 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187345 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.24% 5 years None 90% 

185084 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.24% 10 years None 85% 

187150† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Remortgage Fixed 5.24% 5 years £1,499 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187398 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.24% 10 years None 80% 

187399 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.24% 10 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187164‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.24% 5 years £1,499 85% 

187165‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Remortgage Fixed 5.24% 5 years £1,499 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187338 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.24% 5 years None 90% 

187151† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.24% 5 years £1,499 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187378 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.24% 10 years None 80% 

187163‡ 

Hide details 

Remortgage Fixed 5.24% 5 years £1,499 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
185083 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.24% 10 years None 80% 

185090 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.24% 10 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187152† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.24% 5 years £1,499 85% 

187379 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.24% 10 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

185091 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.24% 10 years None 85% 

187011 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Fixed 5.27% 2 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187249 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 5.27% 2 years None 80% 

187004 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.27% 2 years £999 80% 

187177 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.28% 10 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187170 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.28% 10 years £999 90% 

187190 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.28% 10 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187208 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.29% 2 years None 75% 

187143† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Remortgage Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
186980 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.29% 2 years £999 90% 

187438 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 5.29% 2 years None 60% 

187159‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Remortgage Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187121 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 95% 

187084 

Hide details 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

186995 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.29% 2 years £999 90% 

187142† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187435 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 5.29% 2 years None 60% 

186336 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 5.29% 3 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187120 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 95% 

186075 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.29% 3 years £999 85% 

187095 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 95% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187263‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.29% 2 years None 75% 

187156‡ Remortgage Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
186082 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.29% 3 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187085 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 95% 

185104 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 5.29% 10 years None 90% 

187255† 

Hide details 

Remortgage Fixed 5.29% 2 years None 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187146† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Remortgage Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
184730 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.29% 10 years £999 90% 

184737 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.29% 10 years £999 90% 

187155‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 5.29% 5 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187223 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 5.34% 2 years None 80% 

187436 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 5.34% 2 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187216 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 5.34% 2 years None 80% 

186316 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.34% 3 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187217 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Fixed 5.34% 2 years None 85% 

187439 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 5.34% 2 years None 75% 

187224 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Fixed 5.34% 2 years None 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187340 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.34% 5 years None 200% 

186323 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.34% 3 years None 80% 

186969 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.34% 2 years £999 90% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187339 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.34% 5 years None 95% 

184794 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Tracker 5.35% (BBR+0.10%) 2 years £999 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

186184 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Tracker 5.35% (BBR+0.10%) 2 years £1,499 60% 

184787 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Tracker 5.35% (BBR+0.10%) 2 years £999 60% 

185166 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Tracker 5.35% (BBR+0.10%) 2 years None 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

184772 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Tracker 5.35% (BBR+0.10%) 2 years £1,499 60% 

187273 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.39% 3 years None 85% 

186078 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.39% 3 years £999 200% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

186076 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.39% 3 years £999 90% 

186209‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 

Remortgage Tracker 5.39% (BBR+0.14%) 2 years £1,499 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187362† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.39% 5 years None 80% 

187370‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 

Remortgage Fixed 5.39% 5 years None 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187105 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.39% 5 years £999 95% 

187286 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.39% 3 years None 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187106 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.39% 5 years £999 95% 

186173 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Tracker 5.39% (BBR+0.14%) 2 years £999 60% 

186077 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.39% 3 years £999 95% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

184765 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

New 
Tracker 5.39% (BBR+0.14%) 2 years £999 60% 

186083 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.39% 3 years £999 90% 

187280 Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.39% 3 years None 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187279 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.39% 3 years None 80% 

187287 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.39% 3 years None 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187391 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.39% 10 years None 80% 

187392 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.39% 10 years None 85% 

186337 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 5.39% 3 years None 90% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187272 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.39% 3 years None 80% 

187443 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Fixed 5.39% 2 years None 80% 

186196† 

Hide details 

Remortgage Tracker 5.39% (BBR+0.14%) 2 years £1,499 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

186185 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Tracker 5.40% (BBR+0.15%) 2 years £1,499 75% 

187400 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.40% 10 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

184773 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Tracker 5.40% (BBR+0.15%) 2 years £1,499 75% 

187387 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.40% 10 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187380 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.40% 10 years None 90% 

187183 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.40% 10 years £999 90% 

186175 

Hide details 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Tracker 5.44% (BBR+0.19%) 2 years £999 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187332 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.44% 5 years None 95% 

186324 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.44% 3 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

184795 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Tracker 5.44% (BBR+0.19%) 2 years £999 75% 

187312 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.44% 5 years None 95% 

186201‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Remortgage Tracker 5.44% (BBR+0.19%) 2 years £999 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187144† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.44% 5 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

184731 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.44% 10 years £999 95% 

187160‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.44% 5 years £999 90% 

184788 Rate Switch Tracker 5.44% (BBR+0.19%) 2 years £999 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187333 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.44% 5 years None 95% 

184732 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.44% 10 years £999 200% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

186188† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Remortgage Tracker 5.44% (BBR+0.19%) 2 years £999 60% 

184766 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Tracker 5.44% (BBR+0.19%) 2 years £999 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187147† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.44% 5 years £999 90% 

187157‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 

Remortgage Fixed 5.44% 5 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187313 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.44% 5 years None 95% 

186317 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.44% 3 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

185167 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Tracker 5.44% (BBR+0.19%) 2 years None 75% 

187319 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.44% 5 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187026† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.49% 2 years £1,499 80% 

187158‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 

Remortgage Fixed 5.49% 5 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

186318 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.49% 3 years None 90% 

187210 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 5.49% 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187326 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.49% 5 years None 95% 

187363† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.49% 5 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187209 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 
Fixed 5.49% 2 years None 80% 

187325 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.49% 5 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187145† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.49% 5 years £999 95% 

187073‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Remortgage Fixed 5.49% 3 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187371‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.49% 5 years None 85% 

186319 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.49% 3 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187039‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.49% 2 years £1,499 80% 

186325 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.49% 3 years None 90% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187288 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.49% 3 years None 90% 

187281 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.49% 3 years None 90% 

187374‡ 

Hide details 

Remortgage Fixed 5.49% 5 years None 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187366† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Remortgage Fixed 5.49% 5 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187065† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.49% 3 years £999 80% 

186320 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.49% 3 years None 200% 

186197† Remortgage Tracker 5.50% (BBR+0.25%) 2 years £1,499 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

185085 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.50% 10 years None 90% 

184761 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer 

Tracker 5.50% (BBR+0.25%) 2 years £1,499 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

186210‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Remortgage Tracker 5.50% (BBR+0.25%) 2 years £1,499 75% 

185092 

Hide details 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.50% 10 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

185211 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Tracker 5.54% (BBR+0.29%) 2 years £999 60% 

184796 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Tracker 5.54% (BBR+0.29%) 2 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187440 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 5.54% 2 years None 80% 

187274 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.54% 3 years None 90% 

187204‡ 

Hide details 

Remortgage Fixed 5.54% 10 years £999 90% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187206‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 5.54% 10 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187437 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Fixed 5.54% 2 years None 80% 

185168 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Tracker 5.54% (BBR+0.29%) 2 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

186202‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Remortgage Tracker 5.54% (BBR+0.29%) 2 years £999 75% 

187018† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 

Remortgage Fixed 5.54% 2 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
184754 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

First Time 

Buyer 
Tracker 5.54% (BBR+0.29%) 2 years £999 60% 

186189† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Tracker 5.54% (BBR+0.29%) 2 years £999 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187197† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.54% 10 years £999 90% 

187199† Remortgage Fixed 5.54% 10 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

184789 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Tracker 5.54% (BBR+0.29%) 2 years £999 80% 

187031‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.54% 2 years £999 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187007 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.55% 2 years £999 95% 

187013 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.55% 2 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187251 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 5.55% 2 years None 90% 

187008 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.55% 2 years £999 200% 

187006 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.55% 2 years £999 90% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

184762 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Tracker 5.55% (BBR+0.30%) 2 years £1,499 75% 

187012 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Fixed 5.55% 2 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187005 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.55% 2 years £999 85% 

187250 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Fixed 5.55% 2 years None 85% 

187074‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 3 years £999 85% 
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https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187372‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 5 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187077‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 3 years £999 85% 

184797 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Tracker 5.59% (BBR+0.34%) 2 years £999 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187412‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 10 years None 80% 

185208 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 5.59% (BBR+0.34%) 2 years £999 60% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

185205 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 5.59% (BBR+0.34%) 2 years £999 60% 

187218 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.59% 2 years None 90% 

187066† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 3 years £999 85% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187415‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 10 years None 85% 

187413‡ Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 10 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

184790 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Tracker 5.59% (BBR+0.34%) 2 years £999 85% 

187405† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 10 years None 80% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187069† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 3 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

185169 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Tracker 5.59% (BBR+0.34%) 2 years None 85% 

187408† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 10 years None 85% 

184755 

Hide details 

First Time 

Buyer 
Tracker 5.59% (BBR+0.34%) 2 years £999 75% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187367† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 5 years None 90% 

187375‡ Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 5 years None 90% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187211 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.59% 2 years None 90% 

187406† Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 10 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187364† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Remortgage Fixed 5.59% 5 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187225 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.59% 2 years None 90% 

187393 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.60% 10 years None 90% 

186186 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Tracker 5.60% (BBR+0.35%) 2 years £1,499 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
184774 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Tracker 5.60% (BBR+0.35%) 2 years £1,499 80% 

187365† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 

Remortgage Fixed 5.64% 5 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

185212 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Tracker 5.64% (BBR+0.39%) 2 years £999 75% 

187293† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Remortgage Fixed 5.64% 3 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

185086 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.64% 10 years None 95% 

184767 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Home Buyer 

New 
Tracker 5.64% (BBR+0.39%) 2 years £999 80% 

185087 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.64% 10 years None 200% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

185206 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 5.64% (BBR+0.39%) 2 years £999 75% 

187301‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 

Remortgage Fixed 5.64% 3 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £1,000,000 

187373‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.64% 5 years None 95% 

186177 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Tracker 5.64% (BBR+0.39%) 2 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
185209 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 5.64% (BBR+0.39%) 2 years £999 75% 

186187 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Tracker 5.65% (BBR+0.40%) 2 years £1,499 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

186996 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.69% 2 years £999 95% 

187054 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.69% 3 years £999 95% 

186971 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.69% 2 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

186970 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.69% 2 years £999 95% 

187061 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.69% 3 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187062 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.69% 3 years £999 95% 

186997 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.69% 2 years £999 95% 

186179 

Hide details 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Tracker 5.69% (BBR+0.44%) 2 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187055 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.69% 3 years £999 95% 

186211‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Tracker 5.70% (BBR+0.45%) 2 years £1,499 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
186198† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Remortgage Tracker 5.70% (BBR+0.45%) 2 years £1,499 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187028† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.74% 2 years £1,499 85% 

187027† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 

Remortgage Fixed 5.74% 2 years £1,499 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187294† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.74% 3 years None 85% 

186190† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Tracker 5.74% (BBR+0.49%) 2 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187297† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.74% 3 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187305‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.74% 3 years None 85% 

186203‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Remortgage Tracker 5.74% (BBR+0.49%) 2 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187041‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.74% 2 years £1,499 85% 

187040‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 5.74% 2 years £1,499 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187230 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.74% 2 years None 80% 

187237 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Fixed 5.74% 2 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187302‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.74% 3 years None 85% 

184763 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

First Time 

Buyer 
Tracker 5.75% (BBR+0.50%) 2 years £1,499 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
184775 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Tracker 5.75% (BBR+0.50%) 2 years £1,499 85% 

186200† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Tracker 5.75% (BBR+0.50%) 2 years £1,499 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187232 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.75% 2 years None 90% 

187234 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.75% 2 years None 200% 

187238 

Hide details 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Fixed 5.75% 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
186212‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Tracker 5.75% (BBR+0.50%) 2 years £1,499 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

186213‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Tracker 5.75% (BBR+0.50%) 2 years £1,499 85% 

187239 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Fixed 5.75% 2 years None 90% 

187233 Rate Switch Fixed 5.75% 2 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

186199† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Tracker 5.75% (BBR+0.50%) 2 years £1,499 85% 

187231 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Rate Switch Fixed 5.75% 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187075‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 3 years £999 90% 

186207‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Tracker 5.79% (BBR+0.54%) 2 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
186204‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Remortgage Tracker 5.79% (BBR+0.54%) 2 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187022† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 2 years £999 85% 

187191 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.79% 10 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187407† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 10 years None 90% 

187070† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 3 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187178 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.79% 10 years £999 95% 

187032‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 2 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187172 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.79% 10 years £999 95% 

184756 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

First Time 

Buyer 
Tracker 5.79% (BBR+0.54%) 2 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
186982 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.79% 2 years £999 95% 

186194† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 

Remortgage Tracker 5.79% (BBR+0.54%) 2 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187283 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.79% 3 years None 95% 

187289 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.79% 3 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187067† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 3 years £999 90% 

187035‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 2 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
185213 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Tracker 5.79% (BBR+0.54%) 2 years £999 80% 

184768 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Tracker 5.79% (BBR+0.54%) 2 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187416‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 10 years None 90% 

187414‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 10 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187282 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.79% 3 years None 95% 

186191† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 

Remortgage Tracker 5.79% (BBR+0.54%) 2 years £999 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 
187171 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.79% 10 years £999 95% 

186981 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.79% 2 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187409† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 10 years None 90% 

187290 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.79% 3 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187078‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 3 years £999 90% 

187192 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.79% 10 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187019† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

Remortgage Fixed 5.79% 2 years £999 85% 

185210 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 5.84% (BBR+0.59%) 2 years £999 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187184 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.84% 10 years £999 95% 

185207 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 5.84% (BBR+0.59%) 2 years £999 80% 

187185 

Hide details 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.84% 10 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187047 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.85% 3 years £999 95% 

187068† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 5.85% 3 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187048 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.85% 3 years £999 95% 

187076‡ Remortgage Fixed 5.85% 3 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187226 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.89% 2 years None 95% 

187306‡ 

Hide details 

Remortgage Fixed 5.89% 3 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187213 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.89% 2 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

187227 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.89% 2 years None 95% 

187295† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Remortgage Fixed 5.89% 3 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187303‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.89% 3 years None 90% 

187298† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Remortgage Fixed 5.89% 3 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187212 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.89% 2 years None 95% 

187402 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.90% 10 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187381 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.90% 10 years None 95% 

187382 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 5.90% 10 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

184764 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £300,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 
Tracker 5.90% (BBR+0.65%) 2 years £1,499 85% 

187388 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer - 

Helping Hand 

Fixed 5.90% 10 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187401 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Fixed 5.90% 10 years None 95% 

187036‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.94% 2 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

184757 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£299,999 

First Time 

Buyer 
Tracker 5.94% (BBR+0.69%) 2 years £999 85% 

187033‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.94% 2 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187256† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.94% 2 years None 80% 

187264‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 5.94% 2 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187023† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.94% 2 years £999 90% 

187020† 

Hide details 

Remortgage Fixed 5.94% 2 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187021† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.99% 2 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

185150 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Tracker 5.99% (BBR+0.74%) 2 years None 75% 

186409 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Tracker 5.99% (BBR+0.74%) 2 years None 60% 

185143 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Rate Switch Tracker 5.99% (BBR+0.74%) 2 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

185129 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Tracker 5.99% (BBR+0.74%) 2 years None 75% 

187034‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Remortgage Fixed 5.99% 2 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187219 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.99% 2 years None 95% 

185149 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Tracker 5.99% (BBR+0.74%) 2 years None 60% 

187220 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 5.99% 2 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

185128 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Tracker 5.99% (BBR+0.74%) 2 years None 60% 

185142 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Tracker 5.99% (BBR+0.74%) 2 years None 60% 

186410 

Hide details 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Tracker 5.99% (BBR+0.74%) 2 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187296† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 6.03% 3 years None 95% 

187276 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 6.03% 3 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187304‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 6.03% 3 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

187275 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Fixed 6.03% 3 years None 95% 

184798 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Tracker 6.04% (BBR+0.79%) 2 years £999 90% 

185170 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

when 

Switching 

Tracker 6.04% (BBR+0.79%) 2 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

184791 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Tracker 6.04% (BBR+0.79%) 2 years £999 90% 

187265‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Remortgage Fixed 6.09% 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
186416† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.09% (BBR+0.84%) 2 years None 60% 

186424‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Tracker 6.09% (BBR+0.84%) 2 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

186425‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.09% (BBR+0.84%) 2 years None 75% 

187260† Remortgage Fixed 6.09% 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187395 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 6.09% 10 years None 95% 

186417† Remortgage Tracker 6.09% (BBR+0.84%) 2 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187394 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Fixed 6.09% 10 years None 95% 

187257† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Remortgage Fixed 6.09% 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187268‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 6.09% 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
185121 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Tracker 6.14% (BBR+0.89%) 2 years None 60% 

186181 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Tracker 6.19% (BBR+0.94%) 2 years £999 90% 

185235 

Hide details 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 6.19% (BBR+0.94%) 2 years None 60% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

185232 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 6.19% (BBR+0.94%) 2 years None 60% 

185122 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

First Time 

Buyer 

Tracker 6.19% (BBR+0.94%) 2 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

186195† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.19% (BBR+0.94%) 2 years £999 90% 

186192† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Tracker 6.19% (BBR+0.94%) 2 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

184769 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Tracker 6.19% (BBR+0.94%) 2 years £999 90% 

186208‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 

Remortgage Tracker 6.19% (BBR+0.94%) 2 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

186205‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.19% (BBR+0.94%) 2 years £999 90% 

186411 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Tracker 6.22% (BBR+0.97%) 2 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
185130 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Tracker 6.22% (BBR+0.97%) 2 years None 80% 

185151 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Tracker 6.22% (BBR+0.97%) 2 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
185144 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Tracker 6.22% (BBR+0.97%) 2 years None 80% 

185233 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 6.24% (BBR+0.99%) 2 years None 75% 

185236 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 6.24% (BBR+0.99%) 2 years None 75% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

187269‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 6.24% 2 years None 90% 

185123 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

First Time 

Buyer 
Tracker 6.24% (BBR+0.99%) 2 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
187261† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Fixed 6.24% 2 years None 90% 

187258† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Remortgage Fixed 6.24% 2 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187266‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Remortgage Fixed 6.24% 2 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

186412 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 
Tracker 6.25% (BBR+1.00%) 2 years None 85% 

185131 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 
Tracker 6.25% (BBR+1.00%) 2 years None 85% 

185152 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 
Tracker 6.25% (BBR+1.00%) 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
185145 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Tracker 6.25% (BBR+1.00%) 2 years None 85% 

184758 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

First Time 

Buyer 

Tracker 6.29% (BBR+1.04%) 2 years £999 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

187267‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Fixed 6.29% 2 years None 95% 

185234 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 6.29% (BBR+1.04%) 2 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
185237 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

New - Equity 

Share 

Tracker 6.29% (BBR+1.04%) 2 years None 80% 

187259† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Remortgage Fixed 6.29% 2 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

185146 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Tracker 6.32% (BBR+1.07%) 2 years None 90% 

185132 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Tracker 6.32% (BBR+1.07%) 2 years None 90% 

185153 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Additional 

Borrowing 

Tracker 6.32% (BBR+1.07%) 2 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for additional 
borrowing only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

186413 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Tracker 6.32% (BBR+1.07%) 2 years None 90% 

186431‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

186423† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 90% 

185125 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

186419† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 85% 

186427‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
186428‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

185124 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 
Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 85% 

186422† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Remortgage Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 85% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
186430‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Remortgage rates up to 90% 
LTV for customers 
increasing borrowing to 
pay off a HTB equity loan 
in full 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 85% 

186418† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 

Remortgage Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 80% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide


Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 
186426‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 80% 

186420† 

Hide details 

Remortgage Tracker 6.34% (BBR+1.09%) 2 years None 90% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

184793 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Tracker 6.44% (BBR+1.19%) 2 years £999 200% 

184792 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Rate Switch Tracker 6.44% (BBR+1.19%) 2 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

185238 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Tracker 6.59% (BBR+1.34%) 2 years None 60% 

185148 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Rate Switch Tracker 6.59% (BBR+1.34%) 2 years None 200% 

185147 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Rate Switch Tracker 6.59% (BBR+1.34%) 2 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Minimum loan of £1,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

184759 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Tracker 6.64% (BBR+1.39%) 2 years £999 95% 

184770 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Tracker 6.64% (BBR+1.39%) 2 years £999 95% 

186182 Home Buyer 

Existing 

Tracker 6.64% (BBR+1.39%) 2 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

184760 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Tracker 6.64% (BBR+1.39%) 2 years £999 95% 

186183 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Tracker 6.64% (BBR+1.39%) 2 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

184771 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Tracker 6.64% (BBR+1.39%) 2 years £999 95% 

186193† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 

Remortgage Tracker 6.64% (BBR+1.39%) 2 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

185239 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £5,000,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Tracker 6.64% (BBR+1.39%) 2 years None 75% 

186206‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 

Remortgage Tracker 6.64% (BBR+1.39%) 2 years £999 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

185240 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of 

£1,500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing - 

Equity Share 

Tracker 6.69% (BBR+1.44%) 2 years None 80% 

185133 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

New 

Tracker 6.70% (BBR+1.45%) 2 years None 95% 

https://www.nationwide-intermediary.co.uk/products/product-finder#!hide
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

186415 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Tracker 6.70% (BBR+1.45%) 2 years None 95% 

186414 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Minimum loan of £5,000 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Home Buyer 

Existing 

Tracker 6.70% (BBR+1.45%) 2 years None 95% 

185134 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Home Buyer 

New 

Tracker 6.70% (BBR+1.45%) 2 years None 95% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

186429‡ 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

Cost of standard legal fees 
(using a Nationwide 
Conveyancer) covered by 
Nationwide 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

Remortgage Tracker 6.74% (BBR+1.49%) 2 years None 95% 

185126 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

First Time 

Buyer 

Tracker 6.74% (BBR+1.49%) 2 years None 95% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

185127 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 
currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for purchase to first 
time buyers only 

Available for Deposit 

Unlock only 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £750,000 

First Time 

Buyer 

Tracker 6.74% (BBR+1.49%) 2 years None 95% 

186421† 

Hide details 

Reverts to standard 
mortgage rate - 

Remortgage Tracker 6.74% (BBR+1.49%) 2 years None 95% 
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Code Customer 

type 

Product 

type 

Initial rate Term Fee LTV* 

currently 7.99% 
(variable) 

Cost of a standard valuation is 
covered by Nationwide 

Available for remortgage only. 
Maximum of 80% LTV 
when remortgaging for 
debt consolidation or 
paying off a non-Help to 
Buy second charge, and 
available up to 95% on a 
like for like basis 

Minimum loan of £25,000 

£500 cashback – paid into the 
nominated account within 
30 days of completion. 

Maximum loan of £500,000 

 

 




